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Standardized Testing Registration Deadlines 

SAT: March 9, 2024 is the next SAT Exam. The registration deadline for this exam is February 23rd. Please 
visit the College Board Website for more information: https://www.collegeboard.org/ 

ACT: February 10, 2024 is the next ACT Exam.  The registration period for this exam has passed. Late 
Registration is January 19th. Please visit the ACT website for more: https://www.act.org/ 
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FINANCIAL AID: The FAFSA Portal is now opened.  Please visit https://studentaid.gov/h/apply-for-aid/fafsa 
for more information.  

MARINES AT LUNCH – Representatives from the United States Marine Corp will be at all three lunches on 
January 9th. 

SCHOLARSHIPS: Seniors are encouraged to check the Class of 2024 Canvas Page for scholarship 
information.  New scholarships are added on a weekly basis.  There are also hard copies of each scholarship 
available in the Guidance Office.   

SEMESTER 2 CLASSES START:  Monday, January 22, 2024 is the start of Semester 2. 

TERM 2 REPORT CARDS: Available on the portal on January 26, 2024. 
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REMINDER: COLLEGE VISIT POLICY  

Juniors and Seniors will be allowed 5 total college or military visit days over the two years.  The days must 
be used by May 1 of senior year.  Visits include tours, information sessions, open houses, 
interviews, placements exams and military visits.  
 

In Order for Your Visit to Be an Excused Absence. 
• Upon return to school the student must bring in a note (not a brochure) from the  
       school you visited, to the main office.   

  
i.e., Seniors, if you used 2 days last year as a junior, you can use 3 days this year as a senior 

 
 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS!!! 

 

 

 

College Admission 
Presentation 

2/1/2024 

Junior Presentations 
2/5-2/9 

 

Course Selection 
Starting 2/27/2024 

 

 


